
THE RULES OF RACING OF RACING QUEENSLAND 

Australian Harness Racing Rules 
 
 

Harness Racing Australia adopted new Australian Harness Racing Rule 255A 
in late 2016. This rule relates to deemed possession.  

Racing Queensland (RQ) undertook stakeholder consultation and 
consultation with the Queensland Racing Integrity Commission (the 
Commission) in November 2019, however it was determined not to adopt the 
rule in Queensland at that time. 

Further discussions ensued between RQ, the Commission and Harness Racing 
Australia in subsequent years since the rule was adopted in other states. 

RQ has now determined to progress with potential adoption of AHRR 255A 
and is undertaking a further round of stakeholder consultation, given the time 
that has lapsed since the rule was considered. 

A copy of the rule, extracted from the Australian Harness Racing Rules, is 
provided on the following page. 

RQ gives notice that stakeholder consultation has been re-opened prior to the 
rule being considered for adoption in Queensland. 

Any feedback should be submitted to policies@racingqueensland.com.au by 
February 27, 2023. 

  

 

Authorised for stakeholder consultation January 31, 2023. 
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Extract of Australian Harness Racing Rules: 

 
 


